
Sicily Update  -   April 2006 
  
Dear Friends, 

  

Greetings!  What a month we had during March.  The Lord sent two missionary families and blessed us with good fellowship and 

services.  

  

As we told you last month, Bro. Dave Deets and his wife, Kimberly, were coming for a survey trip.   

They were with us for a week and I believe that the Lord has confirmed his 

burden for the Italians and the Catania area.  He goes before the Mission Board this month for acceptance and then start his 

deputation.  Linda and I think that this is an answer to two years of prayers for someone to work with us and take our place when the 

Lord sees fit. 

  

We had great services on Sunday as Bro. Deets preached and I interpreted for him.  Kimberly played a special on the electric piano 

and the Italians really enjoyed the special music. The Galioto family came over as well to meet the Deets family and to have a special 

service.  The Galioto children played their instruments and sang songs, then  Bro. Deets preached and Bro. Galioto interpreted for him.  

We had a good number of people for both services and the Lord blessed. 

  

Our featured person of the month is Luigi.  He has a big truck from which he sells fruit and vegetables in the open air markets.  His is 

very open to the gospel but seems too busy to come to church even though he has promised to come sometime.  Pray for him as we 

witness to him weekly.  

  
Sister Tina Sciuto will be leaving tomorrow 4/11/2006 to go up north to spend Easter with her two sisters and one brother, who live in 

Piacenza, Italy.  She will be in very good company.  Her sisters are saved and her brother is a preacher.  We will surely miss her, but it 

has been almost a year since she has spent time with them.  Please continue to pray for her health. 

  

In closing, we trust that each of you will have a Blessed Easter. 

  

In Christ, 

The Jordans 


